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The Committee will study and make recommendations to the SUNY University Faculty Senate President 

regarding issues of professional behavior, ethical conduct and institutional integrity as they relate to 

faculty, students, administrators and other personnel in SUNY and higher education. The committee will 

gather information and serve as a resource for the Senate and the University. The Committee will not serve 

as a disciplinary body nor will it take part in judicial proceedings. 
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Deborah Matheron, Cortland 
Mark Meirowitz, Maritime 
Cara Palumbo Schrantz, System Liaison 
Maria Randazzo, Farmingdale 
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Committee agenda for 2022-23 agreed at the fall planning meeting 

 
1. Final editing and completing recommendations for our  White Paper on academic integrity, 

surveillance during testing of students, and ethical implications ready for Winter Plenary 
2023 

• Committee has finished the white paper, please see attachment 
2. The Mediation and Resolution Service report on findings for SUNY Cortland are 

continuing the pilot program on mediation/ombuds committees, faculty led for 
faculty at the Winter Plenary 2023 

• Will be reporting out during Plenary next week 
3. Research and writing a green paper on faculty and staff well-being and the ethics of 

working and living well in the SUNY Community 

• Met in October and two subcommittees finalized, one looking at the 
background of the issues the second in researching our SUNY 
Campuses 

• Met in November,  we discussed general focus of green paper, 
subcommittees met to discuss steps forward in data collection.   

4. The committee will in early February to discuss progress and next steps 

 
Outcomes/queries for UFS Senators to share with their campus 
We would be happy to continue to receive any comments on any of the above issues. 


